## Chetwynd: The Toton & Chilwell Neighbourhood Forum Barracks Sub-Group

Agenda: Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> November 2017 at 7.15 for 7.30pm at 18 Montgomery Close

1.	Attendees		All	2mins
2.	Apologies		All	2 mins
3.	Minutes of the last meeting & matters arising not on the main agenda		All	5 mins
	a)	a) 'Community Building' to be saved		
	b)	Historical archives held at the barracks	Karren Karren	
	c)	Hill Farm (raised by Norman Lewis vis email)	Richard	
	d)	Matters arising from July & September minutes		
4.	Group	membership	David	2 mins
5.	Feedback			20 mins
	a)	Site visit with DIO 6 <sup>th</sup> November	David/Jim/ Richard	
	b)	University architecture students design plans 20 <sup>th</sup> November	David/Steve/ Richard	
6.	Road Ahead & Immediate priorities			20
	a)	Civic & Historical Societies - speaker to be invited	David/Jim	mins
	b)	Historical collection	Jim David Teresa	
	c)	Preserving the barracks history		
	d)	School Engagement	Teresa/Ben	
	e)	Tree preservation orders	Richard Nicola	
	f)	Contamination report	Nick/Richard	
	g)	Community Right to Bid		
		Playing fields use by Attenborough CC		
7.	New Agenda Items		All	10
	a)	Review & update of the Terms of Reference	All	mins
8.	AOB		All	5 mins
9.	Date & Venue of Next Meeting - to be confirmed		All	2 mins